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TO: Members of the City Council

FROM: Ann H. Campbell, Mayor

DATE: January 13, 2012

SUBJECT: Government of the Student Body (GSB) Appointment to Ames Transit Agency
Board of Trustees

Due to GSB Senator Anna Fox’s resignation, there is currently a vacancy on the Ames Transit
Agency Board of Trustees.  The City Council needs to confirm an appointment to fill the unexpired
term of office.  I have been notified that Rachel Gerdes has been appointed to serve on the Board.

Therefore, I recommend that the City Council confirm the GSB’s appointment of Rachel Gerdes to
fill the unexpired term on the Ames Transit Agency Board of Trustees.
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